
University of Baltimore School of Law

Spring Diversity in the Law Open House
Saturday, Feb 24, 2024 10am – 2pm

John and Frances Angelos Law Center, 1401 N. Charles St, Baltimore, MD 21201

This free event is for anyone who has an interest in diversity in the law and is considering 
law school. Brought to you by the School of Law Office of Admissions, the Office of 
Diversity, Equity, Inclusion, and Belonging, and the Law Student Diversity Council.

More information and to RSVP visit law.ubalt.edu/admissions/visit/ or Contact the Office of Law Admissions at 
(410) 837-4469, or email jsimermeyer@ubalt.edu or mkbell@ubalt.edu with any questions about this event.
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